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May 15, 2018 
 
 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
ROBERT MCFARLANE 
121 SW SALMON ST 
PORTLAND, OR  97204 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 750, Advice No. 18-05 
 
 
On March 16, 2018, PGE filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR  
No. E-18. 
 
This filing replaces terms used throughout PGE's tariff to provide advance notice to 
customers and other entities of implementation of its new Customer Information 
System.  It relates to Point of Delivery (POD) and Point of Delivery Identification 
(PODID) changing to Service Point (SP) and Service Point Identification (SPID). 
 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of May 8, 2018, 
the following sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after May 14, 
2018. 
 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files. 
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